## AGENDA ITEM No. 11.4

## clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk

From:

North East Cambridge AAP <nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org>

Sent:

07 September 2020 13:23

Subject:

Draft North East Cambridge Area Action Plan: four weeks left to comment!

Dear consultee,

This is a reminder that our consultation on the draft North East Cambridge Area Action Plan will close in four weeks. **Please submit your feedback and comments before 5pm on Monday 5 October 2020** – responses received after this date will be considered as late representations.

You can read the draft Area Action Plan and respond online via our website, <a href="www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/nec">www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/nec</a>. If you find it difficult to comment online, you can also respond in other ways – visit our website for details or respond to this email if you require paper response forms.

We have been holding a series of public webinars about the Plan, where you can ask questions live to the team. We have three more left, so please join us:

- 9th September, 6pm Design and density
- 15th September, 12.30pm Walking, cycling and reducing car use
- 21 September, 6.30pm General webinar about the Area Action Plan

The webinar links are on our <u>Talk to the team</u> page, and all the previous webinars have been recorded and can be viewed online. We also have answers and videos about <u>Frequently Asked Questions</u> online.

Please help us reach as many people as possible with the consultation, and remind your networks and community members to submit their comments on time. You can spread the word on your social media using #NorthEastCambridge, and feel free to forward this email to your mailing lists.

The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service is the planning service for Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council. This is a consultation under Regulation 18 of The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012.

Many thanks,

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service

## Why did I get this email?

You have received this email because you are:

- A statutory consultee
- Someone who has previously asked to be informed about planning consultations undertaken by Cambridge City Council or South Cambridgeshire District Council.

If you have previously registered on our consultation database, you can change your notification preferences by logging into your account at <a href="mailto:cambridge.oc2.uk">cambridge.oc2.uk</a> (Cambridge City Council database) or <a href="mailto:scambridgeshire">scambs.oc2.uk</a> (South Cambridgeshire District Council database). If you no longer wish to

receive these notifications, or if you wish them to be redirected to an another person within your organisation please reply to this email.



t: 01954 713183 | e: nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org

https://www.greatercambridgeplanning.org

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Councils

## Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived